## CONSTRUCTION NOTICE The Preserve

## Dear Neighbor,

This is a courtesy notice to inform you of construction work scheduled to occur near your property. The Preserve Development Contractors will be performing grading related to the construction of the public park up slope from your property as shown on the aerial map, below. This work is anticipated to begin in mid-August and continue for approximately 6 weeks. This work may require the use of large construction equipment visible and audible from your property.

Should you have any questions or concerns about this work, you may contact:

CalAtlantic Homes' Representative:

Kerri Watt

Office phone: 925-730-1340 Cell phone: 925-605-9304

Email: Kerri.Watt@CalAtl.com

City Public Works - Engineering Division:

Chris Low

Phone: 925-973-2682

Email: CLow@sanramon.ca.gov

